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Matilda Sanders 

From: Ted Shannon [ted@shannonlaw.fdn.com] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl .us 
Subject: Re: Withdraw of Petition 

Attachments: PSC Letter2.doc 

Monday, June 27,2005 1 :I 0 PM 

Please see attached letter. 

Ted Shannon, Esq. 
600 Bypass Dr., Ste. 102 
Cfearwater, FL 33764 

Fax: (727) 796-6506 
Ph: (727) 796-7008 

COM 

OPC I_-- 

6/2 7/2005 



LAW OFFICES OF PHONE: (727) 796-7008 
FAX: (727) 796-6506 

June 2 7 ,  2 0 0 5  

Ms. Branca Bay0 
Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 3 2 3 9 9 - 0 8 5 0  

Re: Docket No. 050279-TP 

Dear Ms, Bayo: 

Please consider this my request to withdraw t he  petition 
previously initiated by me and assigned the  above docket number. 
It was brought to my attention by Mr. Rick Moses that the matter 
I was seeking to change does not apply t o  cellular service. 
Instead, I shall take this matter up with my cellular provider. 

Please contact me should you require any additional 
information. With very best regards, I am 

Yours truly, 

s /  Ted Shannon, Esquire 


